
 

 

 

 

  

 
AOPA ANNOUNCES NEW JOB DISTRIBUTION 

PARTNERSHIP WITH JSFIRM.COM 
 
FREDERICK, MD –The Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association (AOPA) announced a partnership with 
JSfirm.com for job seekers to find the latest career and aviation opportunities directly from AOPA’s 
website.  
 
“AOPA is thrilled to be collaborating with JSfirm.com,” said AOPA Senior Vice President of Marketing 
Jiri Marousek. “Encouraging more people to take advantage of the many opportunities offered in 
aviation is one of our goals and providing tools like a job search feature on our website will allow easy 
access for those looking for careers in the industry.”  
 
“When AOPA approached JSfirm.com on creating a dynamic job board for the AOPA website, the 
timing couldn’t have been better for our industry,” said Abbey Hutter, Marketing Coordinator for 
JSfirm.com. “Combining the common interests of the world’s largest aviation association with the 
most-recommended and largest aviation-only job website is a perfect fit.” 
 
As global economies continue to expand, demand is growing for aviation industry jobs. Boeing’s 2017 
job outlook forecasted a need for 637,000 new commercial pilots, 648,000 new maintenance 
technicians and 839,000 new cabin crew within the next 20 years. And as the largest aviation 
association in the world, AOPA is well positioned to help match potential employees with businesses 
across the country and around the world.  
 
"Our mission has always been sustainment and investment in the future of the aviation industry,” 
added Hutter. “Partnering with important associations like AOPA illustrates our continued 
commitment.” 
 
All jobs posted on JSfirm.com will be immediately available on AOPA’s website. AOPA’s job search 
function allows job seekers to filter results by keyword, company name, location, and job type. To 
view AOPA’s job search page visit https://jobs.aopa.org  
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
About JSfirm.com 
JSfirm.com is the most-recommended aviation job website.  Founded in 1999, they have nearly two decades of serving the aviation 
industry.  JSfirm.com has always been a free service for job seekers which includes access to job postings, email alerts of new 
employment opportunities, a free resume builder, and networking tools.  Companies receive direct access to resumes, online 
management tools, unlimited job postings, and a dedicated (real live person) Account Manager.  For more info, visit:  www.jsfirm.com or 
call 724-547-6203. 
 
About AOPA 
Since 1939, AOPA has protected the freedom to fly for thousands of pilots, aircraft owners and aviation enthusiasts. AOPA is the 
world’s largest aviation member association. With representatives based in Frederick, Md., Washington, D.C., and seven regions 
across the United States, AOPA provides member services that range from advocacy at the federal, state, and local levels to legal 
services, flight planning products, safety programs and award-winning media. To learn more, visit www.aopa.org. 
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